
Diary Notes 
 

1. Our October services have few variations. Harvest Festival at Hallow is on 7th October so 
Family communion moves forward a week. We have a Songs of Praise at 6:30pm also on 7th 
October at Hallow.  
 

2.  We also have our next Memorial Eucharist at Hallow on the evening of 4th November. It is 
the nearest Sunday to All Saints and All Souls and it is therefore fitting that we will pray not 
only for the recently departed but also for all those we have previously laid to rest. If you 
wish to remember one of your loved ones come and light a candle in their memory. 
 

3. The next WARM Day is at Holland House on Thursday 11th October and I am the speaker for 
the day. My title “SOLD OUT? Seeking the authentic walk with the Holy Spirit”. There is a 
poster elsewhere in the magazine, but I need to know quickly if you wish to come. If you are 
interested please see me as soon as possible. Thank you 

 
4. The next Diocesan Festival of Healing will be on Saturday 20th October at the Cathedral. The 

speaker this year will be Arianna Walker, CEO of Mercy UK followed by the afternoon 
healing service. 

 


